¥ Ratye| WoopwaRD

WJ ATTORNEYS AT LAW, ESTABLISHED 1238,
300 EAST ROOSEVELT ROAD, SUITE 300
WHEATON, ILLINOIS 60187

630-668-8500
Fax: 630-668-0218

keanara@rathiewoodward.com
September 13, 2017 Direct: 630-510-4924

Via Regular U.S. Mail and Email
Allison Laff

Deputy Director, T.E.D.

City of Naperville

400 S. Eagle Street

Naperville, Illinois 60540
laffa@naperville.il.us

Re: 110 South Washington Street—Old Nicholas Library
Dear Allison:

Please be advised that we have recently been retained to represent Great Central
Properties III, LLC, the owner of 110 South Washington Street. It is my understanding that the
landmark application for the property is scheduled to come before the City Council on
September 19, 2017. I respectfully request that the City Council’s consideration of the
application be tabled until the November 7t City Council meeting. This time will allow my
client to evaluate its options and consider recent proposals for the building that have been
informally discussed.

I ask that you please confirm the City’s agreement to my reasonable request. Ilook
forward to working with the City and staff on this process and welcome the opportunity to
discuss any questions you may have.

Sincerely your

RATH ODWARD, LLC

~
Kevifi M#Carrara

cC: Great Central Properties III, LLC



